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Good afternoon families of T.E.A.C.H. Student Leaders in the 2024-2025 HIGH SCHOOL Class! As much as I'd love
for summer break to never end, the school year is quickly approaching and it's time to start planning our activities for
the first part of the year!

The first event for our Student Leaders is the T.E.A.C.H Open House scheduled for Wednesday, July 31 (10 a.m. - 1
p.m.) and Thursday, August 1 (8 a.m. - 2 p.m.). This is a great opportunity to show T.E.A.C.H. families how our teens
are leaders and role models for the entire school!

Please have your student email me with the dates/times he/she is available to volunteer for the Open House. | will
take the availability schedule and prepare a work schedule, with each teen working 1 - 3 hours on one of the two
days. Once complete, | will let you/them know what day/times he/she is scheduled. Remember, these will be
volunteer hours for students but, more importantly, it is necessary for Student Leaders to volunteer for 'work shifts' to
participate in 'fun/team building' activities throughout the school year.

I look forward to hearing back from your student with his/her availability no later than July 19. This will ensure | have
the schedule complete and forwarded to you/them by July 26. Thank you, in advance, for supporting your teen as
they tackle leadership roles in the upcoming school year! It's going to be great! Kelli (Sandefur) - aka Mrs. Kelli



